
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

At School we use a system called Bromcom to take registers and store details about 

our pupils.  We are pleased to share that we will be using a new part of the system 

called My Child At School (MCAS).  This is an app designed to enable school and 

parents to communicate quickly and easily.   

 

You will receive an email inviting you to download the app along with a link to a 

guide that will support you in accessing the app.  If you do not receive an email 

please contact school ASAP. 

 

We strongly encourage everyone to download the app as it will give you access to 

information about your child such as up to date attendance, school 

announcements and the ability to directly message school or your child’s class 

teacher.   

 

As you know we have Parents’ Evening scheduled for October 18th and 19th.  We will 

be using the MCAS app for booking Parents’ Evening appointments which is why it is 

important that you download the app.  The booking for Parent’s Evening will be 

available from Monday 10th October. 

 

There are other facilities that the app will provide that we are looking to introduce 

once we have it set up and running effectively.  

 

If you have any issues downloading or accessing the app please contact the school 

ASAP. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Mr M Cohen 

Deputy Head Teacher 


